
The Municipality of Anchorage Project Management & 
Engineering Department (MOA PM&E) will be upgrading 
the storm drain system along Camrose Drive and Derby Way 
(see map on back). Improvements will include:

Project Update

•	The project design is 
nearly complete. The 95% 
construction documents can be 
viewed at the project website.

•	Starting in July 2023, the 
Municipality may contact 
property owners to request 
temporary construction access 
or permanent easements.

•	Construction is anticipated to 
begin in May 2024.

•	A pre-construction newsletter 
will be distributed near the 
start of construction so that 
residents in the project area 
know what to expect and who 
to contact during construction.

• New storm drain system
• New road foundation

• New asphalt pavement
• New curb and gutter

MOA PM&E has contracted with CRW Engineering Group, Inc. (CRW) to provide 
preliminary engineering and design services. CRW has completed the 95% design.

The municipality will request temporary construction permits/easements or 
permanent easments starting in July 2023. 

The project is expected to advertise in the fall of 2023, with construction 
anticipated to begin by May 2024.
The project is funded only through the DSR and design phases. No funding for 
construction has been received at this time.

For more information and to sign up 
for e-mail updates, please visit the 

web page or contact:  

Holly Spoth-Torres,  
Public Involvement

(907) 223-0136
holly@huddleak.com

July 2023

www.CamroseDriveDrainage.com



Camrose Drive Drainage, Project Map

3940 Arctic Blvd. Suite 300
Anchorage, Alaska  99503

www.CamroseDriveDrainage.com


